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urbanrenewal - Don't cut the Newcastle rail line

From:  Genevieve Godwin <genevievegodwin@hotmail.com>

To: "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 4/14/2013 7:45 PM

Subject: Don't cut the Newcastle rail line

My elderly relatives need the rail line to run all the way to the existing terminus at Newcastle
Station. This gives them level access to and from the train and with no need to climb on and off
busses or trams to get to Newcastle East.

Save the rail !
Genevieve Godwin

27 Church St
Harrington NSW 2427



